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REVIEW DATE:   30 MAY 2019  
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1. The Stormwater Pollution Prevention Plan for the site should be prepared. The Stormwater 
Pollution Prevention Plan should address the stormwater hotspot use incorporated into the site 
plan involving the fuel dispensing use on the site.  
 

2. The Planning Board should address whether sidewalks should be provided along NYS Route 
17K.  The Planning Board has had success in providing safe pedestrian routing along NYS 
Route 300 in the vicinity of the project. The Applicant’s response identified some sidewalk at 
the project entrance drive which is not currently depicted on the plans.  
 

3. Sizing calculations for the proposed grease trap on the sanitary line should be provided in 
accordance with NYSDEC design guidelines.  
 

4. The location of the water main within Route 17K should be further evaluated. The Town 
Engineer’s comments regarding the use of 90 degree bends on the water main should be 
received. Code Enforcement Office and jurisdictional Fire Department comments regarding 
location of hydrants on the site should be received.  
 

5. A water service is depicted to the gasoline fueling island. Water Department comments 
regarding multiple water services to one parcel should be received.  
 

6. The Applicant’s representative requested to evaluate the location of a temporary sediment 
basin A as an existing stormwater management piping and facilities are located within this 
area.  
 

7. The bio retention system cross section identifies Outlet Control Structure detail this sheet. No 
outlet control structure detail is depicted. 
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8. Infiltration testing for the storm tech system should be provided.  

 
9. City of Newburgh flow acceptance letter should be provided for the Planning Board’s files.  

 
10. NYSDOT comments regarding access drive should be provided.  

 
11. The Planning Board is advised that the Applicants response letter identifies that the 

intersection of the main access road with the bus transportation facility north of the site meets 
the warrants for traffic control signals. Ken Wersted’s comments regarding the traffic study will 
be received.  
 

12. Water main details, hydrants, thrust restraint chart should be provided with the next 
submission.  
 

13. The Applicant’s representative are requested to evaluate the need for fencing at the 
stormwater management facilities and vehicle protection in the vicinity of the stormwater 
management facility.  
 

14. Details of the proposed contact Filterra water quality device should be included in the plans.  
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
McGoey, Hauser and Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 
________________________  
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 
PJH/lcr 






























